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On October 14, 2023, a first-year student induction program was held. During orientation 

week, students are exposed to a range of exercises and activities designed to foster their 

unique growth and spark their creativity. Throughout the week, the students are scheduled for 

a variety of group activities. 

 

Openness is the essence of design. A Receptive mind is a sponge soaking new ideas and ready to 

collaborate - creating a new synergy. Architecture, being a new concept in their life, a proper 

Orientation is needed. They need to be receptive enough to take and acknowledge new ideas. 

 

 



 

Site Visits – First Year  

During a site visit, first-year students had the opportunity to interact with renowned architects 

in the field. These visits aid in their practical understanding of construction technologies and 

materials. 

Site Visits – Second Year  

 

Second-year students were given the opportunity to visit a site and engage with renowned 

architects in the field. Their practical understanding of construction technologies and 

materials is enhanced by these visits 
 

 

 



 

 

 

Individually or in groups, students present their case study work to the lecturers and other 

students in a presenting format. Twice a semester, there are input juries where professionals are 

asked to provide students with feedback that ultimately aids in the development of their designs.  

 



 

Students present their designs to all faculty members at design juries. 

               Professionals from the industry are invited to speak with students and provide their insights. 

 


